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6 March 2019]

Marie Daly

fyi-request-9713-610de5e9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Marie

Transfer of OIA — Annual DHB Rural Adjuster Fund

Thank you for your Official Information Act (Act) request of 28 February regarding the
annual DHB Rural Adjuster. The information you have requested in question 1 is readily
available from Ministry of Health and we are therefore transferring question 1 (as below)
of your OIA request through to the Ministry under section 14 of the Act.

e For each of the past three years ending June 2016, June 2017 and June 2018
what was the DHBs Rural Adjuster funding component of the PBFF funding pool?
Please note you can expect a response to your request in due course.

You have the right under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review our
decision to transfer your request for information.

Taranaki DHB will be responding to the remainder of your request and you can expect to
receive a response on or before 29 March 2019.

Yours sincerely

Jenny McLennan
Personal Assistant
To CEO



